
Town of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street, Box 310 

Thornbury, ON   N0H 2P0 
Phone: 519-599-3131   Fax: 519-599-7723 

www.thebluemountains.ca 

May 25, 2023 

RE: Substandard Watermain Replacement Program – Phase 2 

Dear Resident, 

The Town would like to advise you of upcoming construction planned in your area. A number of 
watermain sections within the municipality have been classified as substandard and require 
upgrade. Replacement of these watermains will improve water movement, firewater flow, 
reduce opportunities of stagnant water, increase water quality, and provide operational 
savings. 

Two areas have been identified by Town staff as part of Phase 2 for construction in 2023. These 
areas are: 

• Napier Street West in Thornbury from Victoria Street South to 96 Napier Street West
• Woodland Park Road in Camperdown

The construction tender for Phase 2 work will be released in late May and is expected to be 
awarded by mid-July. Construction will be completed in 2023 based on the contractor’s 
schedule. A supplementary notice with schedule details and more information about 
construction impacts will be sent to you following the award of the tender, prior to the start of 
construction. 

The Town has also created a dedicated project page which will be updated with more details 
about the project as it progresses. Here you will also be able to subscribe to our dedicated 
project email list to get updates sent directly to your inbox throughout the project. 

www.thebluemountains.ca/SubstandardPhase2 

For more information, please contact: 

Town of The Blue Mountains 
Mike Humphries, C.E.T. 
(519) 599-3131 ext. 277
sricpc@thebluemountains.ca

http://www.thebluemountains.ca/SubstandardPhase2

